G.N. 581 GOVERNMENT SECRETARIAT

CLOSURE OF THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE DEMOCRATIC PEOPLE’S
REPUBLIC OF KOREA IN HONG KONG

It is hereby notified that the Consulate General of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea in
Hong Kong has been closed since 27 November 2023. Mr. JANG Song Chol ceased to be the
Consul-General of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea with effect from 27 November
2023.
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